
St Nicholas’ Church, Dunnington. 
 

Dear Parents/ Carers and Children. 
 

We would love you to join us at our annual Christingle 
Service in St Nicholas’ Church on Sunday 3rd December 
at 4pm. 
 

Just before that, we’re going to be making the Christingles from 3.30 to 
about 4.15 in the Tower Room of St Nicholas Church on Friday 1st 
December. Anyone fo school age can come and help, but to give us an 
idea of who to expect, please can you return the attached form to school 
by Thursday 30th November.  Parents/Carers do not need to stay with 
school age children, but you’re welcome to join in if you’d like to. 
  
Collecting Candles are available any time from St Nicholas Church, with 
donations going to the Children’s Society to help vulnerable children in 
this country. 
 

If you would like more information, about either event, please contact 
Rev Kath McBride 489349 or Judith Hewitt 488331. 
 

 
St Nicholas’ Church, Dunnington 

 
 
---------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
will be coming to make Christingles at St Nicholas Church 
 
I am happy for them to have a drink of juice and a biscuit. Yes/No 
 
 
---------------------------------------------------- signed by parent/ carer 
 
Contact number for Friday 1st December between 3.15 and 4.30, in case 
we need to contact you: 
------------------------------------------------------------------- 


